
  

 

Product Safety Recall 
 

May 23, 2022 
 

Dear Costco Member, 
 
Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, purchased the Universal Broadmoore 
Cayden Gentleman's 9-Drawer Chest (Costco Item #1335751) between December 2019 and April 2020.  
Samson International is voluntarily recalling the chests.  According to staff of the U.S. Consumer Product 
Safety Commission (CPSC), the chests are unstable if they are not properly anchored to the wall, posing tip-
over and entrapment hazards that can result in death or serious injuries to children. 
 
Remedy: Consumers should immediately stop using chests that are not properly anchored to the wall and do 
one of the following: 

 Return the item to your local Costco for a full refund; or 
 Contact Samson International for instructions on how to mail in the drawer slides from one side of 

the Chest for a full refund; or 
 Contact Samson International for a free replacement tip-over restraint kit. Samson is also offering a 

one-time free in-home installation of the tip-over restraint kit upon request. 
 

 

 
 
Please contact Samson International with questions or concerns, by phone (800-357-0701) or email 
(info@samsoninternational.com) Monday through Friday between 8:00 am and 8:00 pm ET. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Samson International  


